
 

 

Legal Advertisement 
 
The Mississippi State Port Authority at Gulfport (MSPA) is seeking proposals for 
designation as the Port Authority’s Elevator Preventative Maintenance Services 
Provider.  All inquiries, including the Request for Proposals referenced herein, 
shall be in writing and directed to Angela Shortt, Purchasing Administrator, 2510 
14th Street, Suite 1450, Gulfport, Mississippi, 39501 or via email 
ashortt@shipmspa.com.  You may also access all proposal documents at 
www.centralauctionhouse.com.  Upon written request, a Request for Proposal and 
Qualifications packet will be forwarded which will provide additional information 
required.  All proposals must be received by 3:00 PM Central Time January 7, 
2022. 

 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Jon T. Nass 
Executive Director & CEO 
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